
 

 

 

 

14th Sunday of Ordinary Time, July 8, 2018 

COLLECTIONS A LETTER FROM MONSIGNOR 

What is God asking of me?  

Our response to the Lord last week 

Adult: $8162.00       Plate: $290.00 

Youth:  $ 53.25     E-Tithing:  $ .00 

  Other:  $ 466.00     

 

Check out http://formed.org   

Password:  XGWYQP 

MARK YOUR CALENDAR 

MEET AND GREET 

UPCOMING PARISH & SCHOOL ACTIVITIES 
July 
11 Mass at Brookdale - 1:15 p.m. 
16  KC Meeting - 7:30 p.m. (Library) 
17  Spirituality Meeting - 7 p.m. (Library) 
18 Mass at Sunrise - 1:30 p.m. 
18 Mass at Crestview - 2:30 p.m. 
18  PCCW Pie Making - 6:30 p.m. 
21  PCCW Pie Making - 8:30 a.m. 
25 Mass at Ridgewood - 2:30 p.m. 
 
 

GODPARENT RETREAT REGISTRATIONS  
Retreat packets have been mailed to parents of high school 
teens. The GP Retreat is early this year (August 25-26), so please 
turn in all completed forms and payment no later than August 1! 
Freshmen will be notified who their GP are sometime in July. You 
should still complete & return GP Retreat Registrations. If anyone 
does not receive a Retreat Registration Packet, please email car-
menbrowndre@gmail.com. 

This Week’s Mass Schedule 

Monday, July 9th - 7:00 AM Mass 

Tuesday, July 10th - 7:00 AM Mass 

Wednesday, July 11th - 8:00 AM MASS 

Thursday, July 12th - 7:00 AM MASS 

Friday, July 13th - 7:00 AM MASS 

Saturday, July 14th -  8:00 AM MASS 

Meals!!  Can you help? 
For the last few years,  ladies of the parish have been provid-
ing meals for our priests on Mondays and Wednesdays at 5 
P.M.  If you would  be able to help out and make an occasion-
al meal for Monsignor and our new Deacon, please sign up on 
the calendar located on the bulletin board in the lobby of the 
church near the preschool room.   It would be great to have a 
few more people in the rotation to provide this nice ser-
vice.  You could do it once a month, once every 3 months or 
just anytime that works for you!  Any help is appreciat-
ed!  Please call or text Mary Miner at (402) 643-0605 if you 
have any questions. Thank you so much! 

Baptism 
Congratulations to Aurora Elizabeth Thompson, 
daughter of Aaron & Chelsey Thompson, who was 
baptized on Sun., July 1st.  May she always shine 
with the Light of Christ.   

Dear Parishioners, 

                Many have received an email about the survey and everyone will 
be receiving the survey in the mail.  We will collect completed surveys in 
the narthex and we will send the completed surveys to Catholic Steward-
ship Consultants to comply the information.  A report will be given after I 
receive the results and I am looking forward to this information from 
you.  You have basically three weeks to complete the survey as we will 
send the completed surveys to CSC on August 1st. 

                There may be some that will say, “we just completed a survey 
when Fr. Barak was here”.  That is true, but this is very different than that 
survey.  The focus of this survey is very much centered on the future and 
things that we have been working on from the strategic plan that was put 
together from the work of Fr. Barak and many parishioners.  We have a 
School, a CCD program, a Godparent group, many liturgical celebrations 
and lots of activities in the parish on a weekly basis.  The questions in the 
survey will help us to understand if the things that we are doing now are 
being done well, and how they can be improve.  There are questions will 
help us to understand how we can get greater participation in the works 
that we are already doing, and if there is a need to change things to im-
prove participation percentages.  The focus of this survey is to help in-
crease participation and increase the vibrancy of the parish. 

                There are just a couple of questions about the suggested chang-
es to the sanctuary.  These questions are important to our facilities com-
mittee to determine the amount of support that there is in the parish to 
move forward with the suggested changes.  The questions are simple to 
determine the percentage of people that are interested in having a cruci-
fix and the tabernacle in the center of the Church.  These questions are 
important because the facilities committee has spent a lot of time on this 
effort, but it is not the primary focus of the survey.  The primary focus is 
to build unity and participation in the life of the parish.  

                I urge you to complete the survey this week, or at least begin it 
this week, but especially by the due date of July 31st.  I told our consult-
ants that we have a very active parish and that I suspect that 60% of the 
parish will complete the survey.  I hope that my estimate is on low end, 
and that we have a 75-80% participation rate!  So everyone better get 
busy since we only have 3 weeks to compete it.  God Bless you. 

 

Msgr. Tucker 

Mission Cooperative Appeal 

The diocese has invited the diocese of Kumbakonam, India to 

speak to us about their missionary activities & challenges.  

Rev. Charles Rajan Michael will be speaking during all the 

Masses on the weekend of July 21/22.  You will find an enve-

lope in your tithing packet that you can use for your gener-

ous donation.   

 

     ALL ARE INVITED  

July 22nd  

AFTER MASSES  

to the Social Hall for Coffee 

and Rolls to welcome     

Deacon Allan Phan,          

our new deacon.   

Introduce yourselves and 

enjoy fellowship with our 

parish family.  Let us all 

make him comfortable in his 

new home and parish sur-

roundings.  Offer your help 

in any way he may need in 

the future.   

Fruit we "Cherry-ish" and  Value as "Berried" Treasure 
 If you have a cherry tree that bears fruit 
And are willing to donate some "to boot" 

We appreciate  your effort to help with the  pies 
As fruit is one of our  big supplies. 

Peaches, cherries  and berries of all kinds make up our pies 
How many we make depends on the fruit-not a surprise! 

2nd Annual "Love Made Visible" 
Eucharistic Adoration Retreat  

September 27-30th, 2018 
Our Lady of Good Counsel Retreat House 

Retreat Master:  Fr. Zachary of the Mother of God  
who is a member of  

the Society of the Most Holy Trinity (SOLT) 
Register online at: 

Our Lady of Good Counsel Retreat House 
goodcounselretreat.com    

THANK  YOU 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To all the St. Vincent’s students, parents & alumni who 

helped to make this year’s float for the 4th of July Parade a 

huge success.  A special thank you to the volunteers who 

lined up all of the helpers that worked on the float & con-

tacted the school kids to ride on the float.  Also, thanks to 

Msgr. Tucker, Deacon Phan, Principal Denise Ray, Seminari-

an Gus Reimers and all the St. Vincent’s children for show-

ing your school spirit & riding the float!!!   

Can you help? 

The Music Ministry is in need of additional cantors and ac-

companists.  No experience necessary.  Please call Beth Peery 

at 402-641-3725. 

Survey Says: I am Coming 
The time is coming to tell us about what you like about our 
parish, what concerns you and how we can improve. And in 
our upcoming parish survey, you will have just the place to 
tell us.  This week, every registered household will receive a 
parish survey. We ask that you take time to read through it, 
respond to each question and then mail it back to the parish 
office in the return envelope provided or drop it in the offer-
tory basket. Or, if you would prefer, the survey link is also 
available on our website where you can fill it out online. 

 



MONSIGNOR ROBERT TUCKER, PASTOR 
CHURCH OFFICE: (402) 643-3421 | WWW.STVINCENTSEWARD.ORG 

SCHOOL OFFICE: (402) 643-9525 | WWW.MYSTVINCENTSCHOOL.ORG 

CCD/GODPARENT: (402) 643-3521 | WWW.STVINCENT SEWARD.ORG 

MASS TIMES: 

FOR DAILY MASS TIMES PLEASE CALL (402) 643-3421 

SATURDAY 5:30 PM | SUNDAY 8:00 AM & 10:00 AM 

CONFESSION TIMES: 

MONDAY THRU FRIDAY 20 MINUTES BEFORE 7:00 AM DAILY MASS 

SATURDAY 20 MINUTES BEFORE 8:00 AM MASS & 4:30 TO 5:20 PM 

SUNDAY 7:30 TO 7:50 AM & 9:30 TO 9:50 AM 

LAY MINISTER SCHEDULE: 

SATURDAY JULY 14 | 5:30 PM 

ACOLYTE  Tom McHale, Lee Schmit 

SERVERS  Jakob Schmit, Deklan & Kohltyn Lindau 

LECTOR  Matt George 

GREETERS Dan Pernicek Family 

CANTOR  Trio 
 

SUNDAY  JULY 15 | 8:00 AM 

ACOLYTE  Jeff Spahr, Bruce Faimon 

SERVERS  Ben & Jake Wanetka, Joseph Reimers 

LECTOR  Scott Wanetka 

GREETERS Ponec Family 

CANTOR  Lynette Pallas 

SUNDAY  JULY 15 | 10:00 AM 

ACOLYTE  Mark Peery, Tim Masek 

SERVERS  Max Peery, Cabe & Zachary Schluckebier 

LECTOR  Terry Wehrs 

GREETERS Bill & Ginny Backes 

CANTOR  Beth Peery 
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MASS INTENTIONS: 

MONDAY, JULY 9 
7:00 AM:   †Marie & Louie Kotera/ Chuck Kotera’s 

TUESDAY, JULY 10 
7:00 AM:    †Jim & Evelyn Bolan/ Leland & Diane Miller 
 

WEDNESDAY, JULY 11 
8:00 AM:    Intentions of Lance Dybdal/ Family 
 

THURSDAY, JULY 12 

7:00 AM:    †Hilda Hergert/ Ken & Sandy Shaw 
 

FRIDAY,  JULY 13 

7:00 AM:    †Rosalie Barry/ Family 

SATURDAY, JULY 14 

8:00 AM :   †Joan Becker/ Matt Hans 

5:30 PM :    †Bernice Spahr, Lori & David Peery/ J. Peery 

SUNDAY, JULY 15 

8:00 AM :   For All Parishioners 

10:00 AM : †Mark Hardesty/ Mary Hardesty 


